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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Anglo-Saxon / Viking Day 
 
We are very excited to announce the Year 5 Anglo-Saxon / Viking Day on Tuesday 23rd January 2024. During 
the day, the children will be taking part in various craft activities and experiences linked to the Anglo-Saxon / 
Viking era.  
 

Dressing Up 

The children are encouraged to dress up for the day to really get into character, however this is optional. They 

will have a great day regardless. Please note we will still be taking part in forest school this day so make sure 

the outfit it suitable. Pre-loved or homemade is always a great idea or you could search the charity shops. If 

your child will not be dressing up for the day, then they will need to come to school in their school uniform. 

Please see below for some costume ideas. If your child decides to make a weapon to go with their costume, it 

must be made from cardboard or foam. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Year Five Team 
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